
 

Administrative Code Website Down
It has been brought to the Board's attention that the Administrative Code website operated
by the state (and linked to on our site) is currently down. The Revised Code website is still
functional. 
 
The state is working to fix this issue. In the interim, if you need to review rules you can
always look them up on the Register of Ohio website, which can be accessed here. The
Board will send out an update once this issue is resolved.
 
If you need any additional assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at
contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov.

People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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